
 

 

6th October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

Year 11 Careers Advice and Guidance Meeting 

 

Your son/daughter will be given their appointment with me for their careers advice and guidance meeting 

next week.    Appointments will start week commencing 16th October and will continue until we break up 

for Christmas. 

 

The application process at the Colleges will open after Half Term and I am hoping that all students will 

have submitted an application form before we break up for Christmas. 

 

I will be giving each student a copy of all the College Open Days, which I would encourage them to 

attend. 

 

I am looking forward to meeting with your son/daughter and with helping them to choose their next steps 

into their chosen career. 

 

If you have any queries then please do not hesitate to contact me on the above school number. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

R Davies 

 

Mrs Rachel Davies 

Careers Advisor  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 


